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FW: COVID-19: Government Guidance Update

 

Dear Parents/Carers

The Government have made changes to their ‘Living with Covid-19’ strategy
which are outlined below and will come into effect tomorrow. (Friday 1st April
2022)

If your child is unwell and has a high temperature, they should stay at
home and avoid contact with other people. They can return to school
when they no longer have a high temperature, and are well enough to
attend.
If your child has a positive COVID-19 test result, they should stay at home
and avoid contact with other people for 3 days (the advice is 5 days for
adults). At the end of this period there is no requirement to have a
negative LFT and students can return to school.
Regular asymptomatic testing is no longer recommended for any
education setting.

Please note

If your child is currently self-isolating, and has done so for 3 days or more,
they are welcome to return to school tomorrow if they no longer have a
high temperature, and are well enough to attend.

Thank you for your continued support in this matter.

Kind regards

Mr Arezoo
Vice Principal


